The Jacksonian

I would like to express my thanks to all of the members
of the Jacksonian staff who helped me in making this
yearbook possible. I would also like to thank Mrs. Lenore
Thompson, the advisor, for all of her guidance and help.
A special thanks goes out to Elizabeth Edgemon, the co-
editor, for her time and work. I hope every one of you will
enjoy this yearbook. It was a lot of hard work, but we did
it!

Jennifer Connelly
— Editor —



